
SAFETY POLICY STATEMENT
The Board of Directors recognises the importance of safety, health and welfare in 
the successful operation of its activities, and believes in the active participation 
of every member of the Company in order to achieve and maintain the highest 
practicable standard of accident prevention.

Our activities will be conducted paying due regard to all statutory requirements, 
with appropriate safeguards against exposing employees and the general 
public to risks to their safety and health.

These aims will be achieved within the framework of the Company’s organisation 
and arrangements for the promotion of safety, health and welfare, which are 
designed to satisfy its particular needs.  As with other operational functions, 
the Board carries out its responsibilities for Safety through the Managers and 
Supervisors for whom safety continues to be a vital part of their responsibilities.

Copies of all Health and Safety Documents are available for reference in the 
depot office.

This policy will be reviewed annually or when deemed necessary.
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